
Urabeck 

planning to raise levees in the Skagit Delta, and that $100,000 had 
been included in a recent congressional bill. He expected work to be 

SUBJECT: Skagit County Flood Insurance Study - Corps Projects 

Skagit County engineer, indicated that the Corps of Engineers was 

provided first. Now that the Baker Lake storage project is authorized, 

Baker Lake report of June 1975. 

started before completion of our study in 1979. 

report on the Skagit River, with the proviso that upstream storage is 

1. At a meeting with Skagit County on 4 June 1976, Mr. Lloyd Johnson 

2. Frank Urabeck told me that levee work was authorized via a 1965 

3. We must check on project schedules to determine whether our study 

cc: 

the levee project will be revived. Levee details are included in the 

should reflect project effects. 
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